
  Attachment A 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING A PROGRESS REPORT ON THE PRELIMINARY DRAFT 

OF THE COMPREHENSIVE BICYCLE TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE 

 

WHEREAS, in December 2018, after soliciting proposals through the RFP process and 

developing a selection process with Town Staff, the Town Manager entered into an agreement 

with Alta Planning and Design to provide services to update the Town’s Bicycle Plan; and 

WHEREAS, in January 2019, project kickoff began with Town staff meeting with Alta staff to 

review the project goals, scope of work, proposed schedule, steering committee structure, public 

outreach, and final plan deadlines; and 

WHEREAS, during their June 11th, 2019 meeting the Board of Aldermen received an update on 

the progress of the Bicycle Plan Update; and 

WHEREAS, Staff has now received the preliminary draft from Alta Planning and Design and are 

currently working through to provide comments and address any issues identified. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 

receives the report on the preliminary draft of the Comprehensive Bicycle Plan Update and 

provides the following comments: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

This is the 19th day of November in the year 2019. 


